
 

 
2 November 2022 

 

NEWSFLASH 
 

UPDATING OF REGISTRATION OR LICENSING DETAILS 
OF EXISTING CUSTOMS CLIENTS ON CUSTOMS RLA SYSTEM 

 
Dear Valued Client,  
 
On 31 August 2022 we news flashed information to you on Customs RLA on boarding. We again 
urge you to please start this process via the SARS E-Filing system.  We heard rumours, but 
cannot confirm if true, that if Customs clients (Importers, Exporters, Clearing agents, etc) have 
not done this by March 2023, they will be removed from the SARS system! If this happens to 
your company, we will not be able to declare your import or export bill of entries to customs! 
 
Please read the attached customs letters on the process to follow to start this RLA on-boarding. 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
 

---------------OooO--------------- 
 
Should you wish to unsubscribe from this newsletter, please advise –info@clearfreight.co.za,  

 
Newsflash Disclaimer: 
Under the Protection of Personal Information Act, 04 of 2013 (“POPIA”), we have a legal duty to protect information we process. 
Clear Freight (Pty) Ltd are committed to ensuring the security and protection of the personal information processed by the 
Company. The information contained in this email and any attachments thereto may be privileged or confidential and are only 
intended for the exclusive use and attention of the addressed recipient. If you have received this email by mistake, please delete same 
and advise the sender immediately. Should you have any questions related to our POPIA compliance, please contact Maree 
Prinsloo (011 856 6600).  No person, other than the recipient may use or disclose the contents of this message, links or 
attachments hereto, to any person whatsoever. Unauthorised disclosure and/or use may result in civil and criminal liability.  The 
information and views expressed in this message, are those of the individual sender, except where the message states otherwise and 
the sender is authorised to state them to be the views of any such entity. Under no circumstances shall the sender of this e-mail be 
liable to any party for any direct, indirect, special or consequential damages, including but not limited to any loss of profits, loss of 
revenue, loss of income, business interruption, loss of data even if the sender of this e-mail have expressed advised of the possibility of 
such damages.’’ 
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